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08	February	2020	
	
	
Dear	Alumni	Member,	
	
Postponement	of	AGM	15	Feb	2020	
	
In	view	of	the	new	DORSCON	level	of	orange,	we	regret	to	inform	you	that	the	AGM	scheduled	

for	15	February	2020	has	been	postponed	to	29	February	2020.		Details	as	follows:	

	

Date:	29	February	2020	
	
10:00am:		Mass.						CHIJ	Chapel										CHIJ	Sec		
11:00am:	AGM								Bentinck	Room.		CHIJ	Sec	
	

We	will	update	you	with	the	relevant	details	when	we	have	finalised	them.			

	

We	apologise	for	any	inconvenience	caused.	

	
	
	

	
laire Ang 
President 

Claire	Ang	
President	
CHIJ	Alumni	Association	
Executive	Committee	2018/2019	
	
	

	


